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Meeting Agenda 
 

I. Welcome and Introductions    Elizabeth Y. Lint, License Commission  
 

II. Chairman’s Greeting     Michael P. Gardner, License Commission 
 

III. Review of Taxicab Rules & Regulations  Elizabeth Y. Lint, License Commission 
Corey R. Pilz, Consumer Division 
 

IV. Public Safety Concerns   Lieutenant Rick Riley, CPD 
Officer Benny Szeto, Hackney Carriage Division 
  

V. Consumer Concerns    Corey R. Pilz, Consumer Division 
Focus: Credit Cards & Rate Disclosure 

  
VI. General Industry Issues   Commissioner Robert C. Haas, CPD 

                         Elizabeth Y. Lint, License Commission  
Focus: Lease Rates & Customer Service   

 

VII. Taxi School & New Driver Training  Al Ewing, Cambridge Taxi School 
 

VIII. Hybrid Grant Update    Elizabeth Y. Lint, License Commission 
 

IX. Public Accommodation Issues  Michael Muehe, CCPD 
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CAMBRIDGE TAXICAB OWNERS, MANAGERS, AND LESSORS MEETING 
July 9, 2012 ● 11:00 AM to 12:30 P.M. 

The Charles Hotel, 1 Bennett Street, Cambridge, MA 02138 
 


